
From: Liz Bettencourt 
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2012 1:26 PM 
Subject: President's Message - November 29, 2012 
 

Members: 
 
I hope you all enjoyed your long holiday weekend—I know I did.  We will be sending out 
membership meeting packets shortly, which will include the November Officer reports, so I’ll 
keep this week’s message short. 
 
Membership Meeting and Second Harvest Food Bank Drive 
On Wednesday, December 5 we will hold our monthly membership meeting and holiday 
celebration in the HQ Boardroom at noon.  Amid the celebration we will do a bit of business, 
including installation of our new officers.  We will have some fun door prizes—and everyone 
who brings a food donation for our Second Harvest Food Bank Drive will receive an extra door 
prize ticket, which equals more chances to win prizes.  I hope to see you there. 
 
Joint Union Brown Bag:  Meet & Greet New Board Members 
On December 13 at noon EA, ES and PMA are co-sponsoring a brown bag to introduce and 
welcome newly elected District board members Nai Hsueh and Barbara Keegan (back) to the 
District.  Please see the attached flyer for details.  

 
Members on the Move 
By now you have likely seen the News You Can Use articles detailing the promotions of 
members Joe Barnes, Tony Colobong, Eve Lanham and Roger Lobberecht in Water Treatment 
Ops—our congratulations to all of them! 
http://www.aqua.gov/people-projects/four-promotions-water-treatment-ops 
 
Have a safe weekend. 
 

Liz Bettencourt     
President, Employees Association 
408-630-2821 
www.valleywaterea.com 
 

http://www.aqua.gov/people-projects/four-promotions-water-treatment-ops
http://www.valleywaterea.com/


 
 
 


